
 Top of the World ATV Club 
 Meeting Minutes 

 Saturday, April 29, 2023 

 Attendees: 

 ●  Chad Sterling(President) 
 ●  Mike Audet(Vice President) 
 ●  Marge Audet(Treasurer) 
 ●  Steven Bean(Secretary) 
 ●  Sid Griggs 
 ●  Jeff Badore 
 ●  RJ Fulton 
 ●  Ed Bunnell 

 ●  Doug Bunnell 
 ●  Gary Corliss 
 ●  Chris Donovan 
 ●  Scott Cromack 
 ●  Tyler Briggs 
 ●  Chris Sydney 
 ●  Bill Roderiques 
 ●  Betty Roderiques 

 Call to order:  The meeting at 9:04am by Chad Sterling, President. 

 Next Meeting:  May 20, 2023 at Chad Sterling’s at 9:00 am. Work day to follow. 

 Secretary’s  Report:  The  Secretary’s  report  was  reviewed  by  all.  A  motion  was  made  by  Marge  and  seconded 
 by Steve to accept the report with no changes and was unanimously approved by vote. 

 Treasurer's Report:  arge Audet submitted February’s balances; (15 machine registrations & $30.00 in 
 donations). A motion was made by Steve and seconded by Sid to accept the report with no changes and was 
 unanimously approved by vote. 

 VASA Report:  April 10, 2023 – Stevens VASA notes reviewed 

 Old Business: 

 a)  Time to start thinking about scheduling the annual poker run. 

 b)  May 20  th  has been scheduled to do the two bridge replacements  at Browns Pit following the meeting. 

 New Business: 

 a)  Scott  will  take  care  of  laying  down  signs  at  Brown's  pit  and  leaving  signs  from  Carr  Brook  to  Horn  of 
 the moon in place. 

 b)  Chad  will  schedule  a  load  of  stone  to  be  delivered  at  the  rest  area  for  trail  upgrade  at  Haugrud  property 
 to Rt. 2, Scott will take care of installing. 

 c)  Chad will schedule a load of stone at the bottom of the power line by bridges to be replaced. 

 d)  At  this  time  TOW  has  not  heard  any  information  on  the  Memorial  Day  parade  or  cooking  at  the 
 following of the parade. 

 e)  TOW will be doing green-up on our trails. 

 A  motion  was  made  by  Sid  and  seconded  by  Pine  to  adjourn,  unanimously  approved  by  vote.  Meeting  adjourned 
 at 9:51am. 

 Respectfully submitted,  Steven Bean, Secretary 


